
Sandhill News
Dear All as we head towards the final day before we break up I want to once again pass on my 

sincere thanks to you all. Thanks for all that you have done, all that you do and all that I know 

you will continue to do in 2024.

I wish each and every one of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. I hope that you 

get the precious time to spend with your loved ones.

Stay safe and take care.

Christmas Holidays:

Last Day in School – Friday 22nd December

First Day Returning – Monday 8th January

Stars of the Term

Elf Run

A massive thank you to everyone who supported the 

Elf Run this year in aid of Barnsley Hospice. I am 

pleased to announce that we have raised over £550 

for this charity! 

Elf Run Winners


